
An Open Letter to Governor Donald Carcieri

Dear Governor:

While the health-care debate is in full swing, a more immediate health issue threatens: Swine 
Flu and the Swine Flu vaccine. 

In the last few weeks, practicing physicians have begun to openly confirm what previously 
was viewed more as Internet rumor than fact: The H1N1 virus could well be man-made – a 
weaponized virus; serious preparations have been made for the possibility of mandatory 
inoculations, including the possible branding of those inoculated with RFID-wrist-bands and 
severely curtailing the movements of those who refuse – right up to the possibility they could 
be taken from their homes and put into isolation camps. 

Doctors are telling these things to their patients during routine check-ups! And there are 
many health-care providers who swear they will have no part of this vaccine. 

These measures raise red flags of the most urgent alarm!

When the Swine Flu first appeared in Mexico, the death rates were relatively high, but the 
US Government did nothing to close or even slow border traffic. So why now are such 
draconian measures in the works? What has changed? If the virus could mutate into 
something more deadly, what good would the vaccine be? Conversely, what purpose would 
be served by isolating those who refuse the vaccine? Would they be protected from infection, 
or would their isolation protect the general population? But in that instance, why vaccinate in 
the first place? 

There is no apparent logic to the steps being readied for imminent implementation, yet as 
you know, Massachusetts has given Deval Patrick the authority to quickly implement the 
very steps outlined above. The State of Maine squawks a similar tune, as do some states in 
the mid-west. And as for “camps,” what appear to be transportation facilities are being 
readied right here in Rhode Island!

These measures cannot be rationalized; they are un-Constitutional; and for many Citizens 
they underscore a deepening distrust of our Federal Government. Isolation camps? Good 
Lord!!! We urge you in the strongest possible terms to resist all efforts to follow suit and to 
consider taking steps to re-affirm State sovereignty; you would have the immediate and 
enthusiastic backing of a great many Rhode Islanders! To help you understand the threat we 
perceive, we recommend you visit these two web sites:

http://vimeo.com/6423968
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jsGywkX3wFc

Yours is not an easy seat to have, especially now, but we can think of no one we’d rather 
have sitting there. And no other issue is more immediately threatening to the Rights and 
well-being of our State’s Citizens. Thank you for all you strive to do for Rhode Island!

Regards,
We The People


